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Hearings commence on restricted breed dogs 
The Victorian Parliament’s Economy and Infrastructure Committee is commencing public hearings next week 
for its inquiry into the legislative and regulatory framework relating to restricted breed dogs. 

On Tuesday 20 October the hearing will be from 11:30 am to 1:15 pm in Room G7/8 at 55 St Andrews Place, 
East Melbourne. 

Witnesses will include Bill Bruce who served as Director of Animal and Bylaw Services in Calgary, Canada, 
where he developed a community model for responsible pet ownership. 

On Wednesday 21 October the hearing will be from 7:00 pm to 8:00 pm in the Knight Kerr Room at Parliament 
House and will be with the Knox City Council. 

For more details and information on further hearings, visit the Committee’s website. 
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